
The Introduction of Safety Inquiry System 'ANPIC' 

 

University of Fukui has introduced the safety inquiry system 'ANPIC' to confirm the students’ and 

staffs’ safety promptly and surely in the event of a large-scale disaster.  

In emergency cases (for example, when an earthquake with a seismic intensity of 5 or greater occurs 

in Fukui Pref.), ANPIC sends out safety inquiry emails automatically to the accounts which have 

been registered in advance. And receivers of the emails can report each of their safety status, such as, 

if they are fine or not, if they can come to work or not, or can send some message with their own 

terminal in a simple way.  

The system administrator will send out safety inquiry emails manually, in case that a large-scale 

disaster other than earthquake would occur and in case of disaster drills. 

 

■How to register 

1．Please access 【ANPIC Initial Setup Procedure】（BLUE）on university website  . 

2．For Smartphone users please see 【ANPIC Simple Operation Guide: Smartphone】（YELLOW） 

on our homepage site. In case you need to use App or LINE, please see above for the detail. 

3．We will plan a disaster drill in the future, so please confirm how to report your safety status by 

using the system in advance. Please see the below. 

  【ANPIC Simple Operation Guide: Web/Feature phone】（GREEN） 

【ANPIC Simple Operation Guide: Smartphone】（YELLOW） 

4．If you have some setting to reject spam mails, please make sure that emails from “no-reply@jecc.jp” 

can reach you.  

For students and staffs： 

Please make sure to register your email address to ANPIC as soon 

as possible after entering the University of Fukui. 

 

◎ Please contact to the office if you have any questions about ANPIC. 

 

For students： 

Student Affairs Division  

     Mail: ggakusei@ml.u-fukui.ac.jp 

 

For staffs： 

General Affairs Division  

     Mail: s-soumu@ad.u-fukui.ac.jp 
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